
Subject: Makefile: propose to remove CXX
Posted by Mindtraveller on Sat, 30 Apr 2011 22:19:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

When Makefile is made by TheIDE, the CXX directive is included:
CXX = c++

It is not that good when one's using non-default compiler (i.e. g++44 instead of c++). I propose
removing this directive from generated Makefile or at least make it optional, when CXX is not
defined by environment.
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